FOREST GLEN UTILITY COMPANY
15720 BANDERA RD. #103
HELOTES, TEXAS 78023

TEL 210-695-5490/ FAX 210-695-6580
Forestglenutility@gmail.com

Forest Glen Customers,

Reuse Water Service Interruption

Forest Glen will have a service interruption on
Monday the 11th of April and Tuesday the 12th of
April, please plan on the system to be down for the full
time.

Our contractor will be completing the installation of
additional pumps at the Forest Glen facility.

We ask that you please turn off the sprinkler
system to your landscape for ALL DAY Monday
the 11" and Tuesday the 12" of April. (12am

Monday through 12am Wednesday)

This will prevent irrigation systems from turning on and
opening the line causing air to enter the main lines under the
streets.

If too much air gets in the lines, we will have the same issue
as a few weeks ago where the lines will have to have the air
bled out of them and cause further delays in getting the
system up and running.

If you have any questions or concerns in this matter, please contact us.

Sincerely,
Forest Glen Utility Company



